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Tuesday, 16th October 2018
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Choir Club,
The Denton Choir are taking part in the Remembrance Service at St. Leonard’s Church on Sunday, 11th November.
We will be singing a special song of remembrance during the service.  The church service starts at 10:15am, so it would be helpful if the children could meet me at the church from 9:55am to gather ourselves together, meet with Reverend Louis Wilson and settle for the 10:15am start.  
Parents and carers are also very welcome to stay for the service as well!  The service ends at approximately 11:05am.  
The children do not need to wear school uniform, but it might be fitting to wear something red!
The address for St. Leonard’s Church is: Heighton Road, BN9 0RB

If your child is able to join in with this event, please complete the slip below and return to 
Miss Wheelhouse by Friday, 9th November.
Many thanks,

Miss C Wheelhouse

---------(---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Child’s name: _____________________________   Class: __________________________

I give permission for my child to participate in the St. Leonard’s Church Remembrance Service on Sunday, 11th November.  I will drop them at the church at 9:55am and be ready at 11:05am to collect them afterwards.
Signed: _________________________    Contact number: ____________________________
Denton Community Primary School


Acacia Road


Denton


Newhaven


East Sussex


BN9 0QJ


Tel: 	(01273) 513377


Fax:	(01273) 512259


e-mail: � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk" ��office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk�





Headteacher: Mr Guy Walsh
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